
 

Superior Court of California, County of El Dorado 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

RE: Launch of eFiling for Civil Cases  

 
The El Dorado County Superior Court is pleased to announce eFiling will be 
made available in the following case types effective Monday, June 5, 2023: 

• Civil 

• Small Claims 

• Family Law 

• Probate 
 
eFiling will replace Fax Filing and allows court users the convenience to 
submit and pay for filings online without the need to visit the clerk’s office.  
 
eFiling is encouraged but will not be mandatory at this time. Filings will 
continue to be accepted at the clerk’s office until further notice.  
 
An Administrative Order outlining the rules related to eFiling can be found at 
https://www.eldorado.courts.ca.gov/general-information/standing-orders. 
 
Additional information about the eFiling process, available Electronic Filing 
Service Providers (EFSP’s), and Frequently Asked Questions will be posted 
on the Court’s website by June 5, 2023.  
 
For updates and information visit https://eldorado.courts.ca.gov/. 
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